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February 22, 2011

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429
executive.director@puc.nh.gov

RE: Hannaford Energy, LLC, Registration as a Competitive Electric Power
Supplier, Docket No. DM 10-336

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed for filing, please find signed letters from the four utilities with whom
Hannaford Energy, LLC does business in New Hampshire. These letters satisfy the application
requirements of Puc 2003.01(d)(3), and complete Hannaford Energy’s application for
registration as a CEPS in New Hampshire.

In accordance with Puc 203.03, an electronic copy of this submission has been emailed to
you contemporaneously with this mailing.

Please contact me directly if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

KMG
William S. Harwood
Counsel to Hannaford Energy, LLC

kgray~verrilldana.com
wharwood@verrilldana.com
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